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June 17, 2020
To Whom It May Concern,

We support the efforts of the Ounalashka Corporation and Chena Power to bring geothermal energy to the
community of Unalaska. Through this vital project we would expect to realize the following regional impact:

1) Areduction in pollution from fossil fuels

2) Areduced carbon footprint needed to transport fuels to Unalaska for consumption
3) Arreliable, endless source of energy

4) Positive economic impact on clients through lower electricity costs

5) Reduced overall system maintenance

6) Additional business diversity and expansion through local and global awareness

7) Increased economic stability

Alaska has been a great leader in protecting and utilizing available resources. By supporting this project, we
hope that our region can provide another example of Alaskans keeping sustainability at the forefront using
renewable energy.

We look forward to the City of Unalaska working with the project principals to reach an equitable agreement
in the near future.

Regards,

Jeff Brammer, Owner

2639 Airport Beach Road, Dutch Harbor, AK 99692 Phone: 907-581-4904 Email: info@makushinbay.com



